
Monarchs in Peril 
Ron Vanderhoff, Horticulturist

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 at 2:00 P.M. 
Clubhouse One 

Monarch butterflies are in peril; but gardeners can help.  Ron will discuss the life 
history of these iconic butterflies and their current status in California.  He will 
unravel some of the causes of their decline and some of the controversy about their 
possible recovery.  He will also discuss the butterflies’ intimate relationship with 
milkweed, the results of recent Orange County monarch surveys, their endangered 
species status and controversy but especially how gardeners can play an important 
role in their recovery. 

Ron is the general manager of Roger’s Gardens and the chair of plant science at the 
CA Native Plant Society in Orange County. He is a horticulturist and native plant 
botanist with a long history of involvement in local natural history and 
conservation. 

Refreshments and a free raffle to follow. 
Laguna Woods residents and guests are cordially invited to attend. 

Members no charge ~ Guests $5.00 at the door. 
We follow CDC Guidelines 

Information: Pat Cameron ~ 530-205-7891 
https://lagunawoodsvillage.com/amenties/clubs/garden-club-of-laguna-woods


